
Electronic Announcements

and

Electronic Newsletters

On 1 March 2016 Chair Amy Schachle sent the following to the Executive

Committee.

***********************

I don’t believe there was a written policy about these items, but they are

tradition, and I think it would be good to show, for the record, whether or not

there is executive committee support for the change rather than it appearing

that one person made the decision alone.

So, I am putting forth the following two proposals for vote:

Proposal 1: The Communications Director may conduct Section announce-

ments via email, eliminating the need for mailed postcards.

Proposal 2: The Communications Director may publish the Section Newslet-

ter on the Section website, eliminating the need for printed newsletters.

Please offer any questions or discussion as needed before you vote.

Thank you,

Amy

************************

The votes below were tabulated and recorded by Secretary Anita Walker on

7 March 2016.

• Vote counts on proposal 1

– 6 votes in favor of the proposal

– 2 votes not cast

• Vote counts on proposal 2

– 6 votes in favor of the proposal

– 2 votes not cast

• Results

– Section announcements may be sent by email instead of via the USPS.

– The Section Newsletter may be posted on the Section website instead

of prepared in print form.


